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Invitation for Contactless Smart Card
Production Outfits

In line with the implementationof a multi-application
service card under the Unified Multipurpose ID (UMID)
System of which the PhilHealth is a participating agency,
companies and organizations whose products and services
involve contactless smart card production are invited to make
a presentation Ci their available technologies for an end-to-
end UMID solution including acquisition, development and

deployment.

Presentations will be held on March 19, 24 and 26, 2009

at Room 1012, Citystate Centre, 709 Shaw Blvd., Pasig City.

Interested companies may contact the UMID Program
Management Office at 637-6457 or 637-2674 for more
detalils.
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